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To: Yorktown Town Clerk
From: Yorktown Recreation Commission
Re: Proposed Land Donation

The Yorktown Recreation Commission is in receipt of the email dated August
15,2024 regarding a possible land donation at 3266 Lakeshore Drive Yorktown Heights, NY.

The Yorktown Recreation Commission is not opposed to a land donation that
results in additional green space. However, we are opposed to the Parks Department
having the responsibly of maintaining said property, especially if the maintenance expense
is born solely by the existing parks budget without change.

Respectfully,
Matthew J Talb

Town of Yorktown Recreation Commission



